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The Division of Biological and Medical Sciences of the National Science Foundation
announces that the next closing date for receipt of basic research proposals in the life
sciences is May 15, 1959. Proposals received prior to that date will be reviewed at the
summer meetings of the Foundation’s advisory panels and disposition will be made
approximately four months following the closing date. Proposals received after the May 15,
1959, closing date will be reviewed following the fall closing date of September 15, 1959.

Inquiries should be addressed to the National Science Foundation, Washington 25, D. C.

WILSON SOCIETY MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE

The Wilson Society membership is not growing, and the society officers solicit the aid of
all members in correcting this situation. If you know of any good prospects, please send
their names to the committee member from the appropriate state. Where the state is not
represented, names may be sent to the chairman. With the 1959 convention in Maine, we
have hopes of increasing the New England membership, and names from this region are
particularly desired.

James Baird, Norman Bird Sanctuary, Third Beach Rd., Newport, R. I.

Frederick M. Baumgartner, Dept. Zoology, A and M College, Stillwater, Okla.

James R. Beer, Dept. Zoology and Economic Entomology, Univ. of Minn., St. Paul, Minn.

Holly Reed Bennett, 2457 Orchard St., Chicago 14, I1l.

Elizabeth M. Boyd, Mt. Holyoke College, S. Hadley, Mass.

Edward Louis Chalif, 37 Barnsdale Rd., Short Hills, N. J.

Thomas Ross Chell, 1220 Beck Lane, Lafayette, Ind.

Charles L. Conrad, 137 N. 11th St., Wheeling, W. Va.

Nicholas J. Cuthbert, Dept. Biology, Central Michigan College, Mt. Pleasant, Mich.

Stephen W. Eaton, St. Bonaventure Univ., St. Bonaventure, N. Y.

Frank N. Egerton, 2420 Mayview Rd., Raleigh, N. C.

Robert S. Ellarson, Dept. Wildlife Management, Univ. of Wis., Madison, Wis.

J. H. Ennis, Cornell College, Mt. Vernon, la.

Earl W. Farmer, 611 N. 4th St., Steubenville, Ohio

G. E. Grube, State Teachers College, Lock Haven, Pa.

Charles W. Hamilton, 2639 Fenwood Rd., Houston 5, Tex.

Douglas A. Lancaster, Museum Zoology, La. State Univ., Baton Rouge, La.

Benjamin B. Leavitt, Dept. Biology, Univ. of Florida, Gainesville, Fla.

L. R. Mewaldt, Dept. Natural Science, San Jose State College, San Jose, Calif.

Lawrence R. Penner, Dept. Zoology and Entomology, Univ. of Conn., Storrs, Conn.

Jennie Riggs, 2005 Capers Ave., Nashville, Tenn.

John P. Rogers, Wildlife Bldg., Univ. of Missouri, Columbia, Mo.

Stephen W. Simon, Blue Mount Rd., Monkton, Md.

Doris H. Speirs, “Cobble Hill,” RD No. 2, Pickering, Ontario

Howard Young, Wisconsin State College, La Crosse, Wis., Chairman



